From: Chris Moore

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Bury the lines
Date: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 9:01:02 PM

Dear Ms. Monroe,

I am strongly opposed to The Northern Pass project. Not only is it not environmentally friendly, but it
will destroy the natural beauty of New Hampshire if the lines are not buried. We are a tourist state, and
people come here to enjoy the natural beauty that we currently have. Don't destroy our view and our
economy.

Thank you,

Chris Moore

Concord
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